
From: fhuard [maiIto:fhuard~net1pIus.com]
Sent: Sunday, August 09, 2015 8:16 PM
To: Patterson, Rorie
Subject: NH PUC Docket DG14-380

I found the FERC documents today for the Constitution Pipeline from Penn to NY! The aproval
from FERC and the EIS. I certainly hope this convinces the PUC Commissioners to deny the
agreement sought by Liberty Utilities.

FERCs approval and reason for is not a pretty picture. It is one of ignorance, disregard and
negligence.

Please review the attached and the EIS at the link below for a preview of what we are up
against!!

https ://www. ferc. gov/industries/gas/enviro/eis/20 14/1 0-24-1 4-eis.asp Peggy Huard


